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One week left to have your say on Light Rail for Auckland. 

Feedback closes next Tuesday 31 August. 

With our ambitious engagement programme drawing to an end, the project 
team have turned the focus to online channels for the final week of 
engagement during lockdown. 

“We want to really encourage people to give their feedback by participating 
online during this final week,” says Auckland Light Rail Project Director 
Tommy Parker. 

“It’s important people take this opportunity to participate and share their views 
in this process,” says Parker. “During lockdown, our project team are happy to 
chat on the phone or reply to email queries." 

Opportunities to participate online are being boosted through social media, 
while new information and resources are being constantly added to the project 
website. 

“We want to provide Aucklanders with a good understanding of the project so 
they can have informed conversations about what it will mean for their 
communities and for the wider city.” 

There is a huge amount of interest in Auckland Light Rail, with over 1100 
online surveys completed. Since June we’ve delivered over 60 stakeholder 
briefings, workshops and community events. 

The feedback reflects a growing understanding of the potential for urban, 
community and economic outcomes from light rail. We’re also listening to 
concerns to make sure we are able to consider and address these in the early 
planning stage. 

You can give feedback online at lightrail.co.nz/your-views, email the team at 
lightrail@nzta.govt.nz or phone 0800 567 847. 

Up to date information about the status of engagement events can be found 
on the project website. 

 

  
 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/tQ0dCYW88KupDNGDsr2pHg?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/FMyoCZY11Ls87DO7cV9D1s?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/BTTrC1WLLyuB6kv6iKZSfk?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com


 

 

 

 

  

 
The Auckland Light Rail team taking feedback at the Central Flea 
Market Balmoral, Sunday 15th August. For event photos and vox pops, 
visit the your voices page. 
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